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MINISTER FOR FORESTRY — CORRESPONDENCE 
1737. Hon Dr Steve Thomas to the Minister for Forestry: 
I refer to the correspondence the Minister received from Mr Bernie Master of the Busselton Naturalists Club on 
the 28 May 2023 and again on the 16 August 2023, and I ask, when will Mr Masters receive a response? 
Hon Jackie Jarvis replied: 
The response was sent out on November 7th, 2023. 
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